
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please work with us to promote this partnership between home and the nursery. This will 

help provide information to assist us with our individual planning. 

Please remember to bring Paddington Bear and his book back to the nursery after your stay 

to ensure everyone can take part. Please sign in advance to agree to the book being shared 

with other families within the nursery. 

We would appreciate any support you can give with this activity, many thanks in advance. 

From  

All of us in the Toddler Class 

Dear All,                                                                                           

 

 

Please take care of me as I am very special to everyone in the Toddler Class. 

You can take me wherever you like. Please take photographs of anything we get up to 

together so we can show it to all our friends at the nursery. 

You can also write what we have been doing while I am with you. 

 

Lots of Love  

Paddington Bear xxx 

 


